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February 26, 2021 
 
 Ms. Monica Auer 
2658 Flannery Drive 
Ottawa, ON  K1V 8M2 
 
Via email: ml.auer@sympatico.ca     
      
Dear Ms. Auer: 
 
This letter is further to your request of February 4, 2021, to obtain: 
      

“Please provide a copy of any studies undertaken or commissioned by the CRTC 
since 1 January 2014 which analyze large ownership groups that hold radio 
station licenses, and the amount of original local news broadcast by these radio 
stations. Thank you.” 

 
I regret to inform you that a search of the records under the control of the Canadian Radio-
television and Telecommunications Commission has revealed none relating to the subject of your 
request under the Access to Information Act (ATIA).  
 
Please be advised that you are entitled to submit a complaint regarding the processing of this 
request to the following address: Office of the Information Commissioner of Canada, 30 Victoria 
Street, Gatineau, QC K1A 1H3. The ATIA allows a complaint to be made within 60 days of the 
receipt of this notice. 
 
This completes our processing of your request. Should you have any questions, you may contact 
Robin Palmer at 819-665-9149 or via e-mail at aiprp-atip@crtc.gc.ca.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Karla Weys 
Acting Coordinator, Access to Information and Privacy  
 
 


